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And whatever you do, whether in word or deed, do it all in the name of the Lord Jesus,
giving thanks to God the Father through him.” 

Colossians 3:17
As a new school year begins, we enter a season of fresh beginnings and new opportunities. Each
classroom becomes a place where curiosity can grow, friendships can deepen, and gifts can be

discovered. For students, teachers, and families alike, this is a time to step forward with courage, hope,
and trust in God’s guiding hand. May the year ahead be filled with learning, laughter, and the assurance

that every step we take is part of a greater plan.

Friday 5  September - Year 7 BBQth

Tuesday 16  Open Evening (4:30 – 6:30pm)- school closes

at 1:50pm

th 

Thursday 25  Prize Evening - school closes at 1:50pmth

I'd like to extend a very warm welcome back to school to all our families as we begin a new
school year.

As you will know we enjoyed a successful summer of GCSE, A Level and T Level results,
which followed hot on the heels of our 'outstanding' Catholic Schools' Inspectorate
judgement in May. Consequently we are looking ahead with confidence to the new school
year and the opportunities that it will bring for our students and for the wider school
community.

We look forward to seeing you all at different events over the course of the next few weeks,
starting with our mass and BBQ on Friday for parents of children in year 7. Please do come
along to meet staff and other parents and get to know the school better.

Can I also ask you to continue to spread the word about the school amongst your family
and social networks and encourage parents of primary aged children to attend our Open
Evening on Tuesday 16 September, from 4.30-7.00pm

https://www.instagram.com/sjbc_battersea
https://www.instagram.com/sjbc_battersea
https://twitter.com/SJBC_London
https://www.facebook.com/StJohnBoscoCollegeLondon/
https://www.facebook.com/StJohnBoscoCollegeLondon/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCoyPhH7-SzKtlzpTibM9C-Q
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCoyPhH7-SzKtlzpTibM9C-Q
https://twitter.com/SJBC_London
https://www.linkedin.com/school/6839290


GETTING READY FOR THE NEW TERM – HOW PARENTS CAN HELP 



Our Year 13s also shone, with
fantastic A Level, Vocational
and T Level achievements.
From A*s in Portuguese, high
numbers of A grades in
Maths, and strong results
across Chemistry, Politics
and Spanish, to Distinctions
in Business, Digital Games
and Sport – the hard work
has paid off. Our very first T
Level students are heading to
prestigious apprenticeships
with Amazon, while many
others are off to Russell
Group universities.

This August we were delighted to celebrate an outstanding set of results at both
GCSE and Sixth Form. There was a real buzz in school as our Year 11s opened their
envelopes and discovered their success, with some students gaining as many as 11
GCSEs at grades 8 and 9 – the very top marks. These results give them a brilliant
foundation as they step confidently into Sixth Form.

We are so proud of all our students – their effort, ambition and character truly inspire.

CELEBRATING SUMMER SUCCESS – GCSES AND SIXTH FORM



From August 11 to 22, SJBC came alive with the
Don Bosco Summer Camp 2025! Over 70 young
people gathered for an unforgettable
experience under the inspiring theme Pilgrims
of Hope. 

JOURNEYING TOGETHER AS PILGRIMS OF HOPE: SJBC LIGHTS UP SUMMER 2025!

For two weeks, the Salesian community
filled each day with faith-filled activities,
high-energy games, creative workshops,
and uplifting Holy Masses and prayers.
Laughter, learning, and friendship filled the
air as the Salesian family journeyed
together, discovering in a powerful way that
we are all pilgrims of hope!



GUINNESS WORLD RECORD COOKERY LESSON 

We are proud to share that our students
were part of a truly record-breaking
experience last term!

On 1st July 2025, celebrity chef Jamie
Oliver, together with his Ministry of Food
Foundation and education partner
Wonde, hosted a live global cook-along –
and our students joined in.

The event set a new Guinness World
Record for the Largest Cookery Lesson
with an incredible 10,515 participants
across 42 countries and 6 continents.
From classrooms, home kitchens and
even garden patios, young people came
together to cook fresh pasta and a no-
cook tomato sauce.

Our students cooked alongside thousands of others, guided live on Zoom by Jamie
Oliver and chef Krzysztof Sumik. Not only did they get the chance to be part of
history, they also learned valuable skills in preparing a simple, healthy meal –
boosting their confidence and independence in the kitchen.

The event beat the previous record of 6,778 participants (set in 2015) and
highlighted the importance of food education in schools. It was an unforgettable day
for all involved, and we are delighted our young people were part of such a global
celebration of cooking and learning.





https://www.eventbrite.com/e/mental-health-during-the-teenage-years-tickets-1481493620299?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/mental-health-during-the-teenage-years-tickets-1482919856209?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/getting-into-school-common-challenges-and-supporting-school-avoidance-tickets-1480791991709?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/getting-into-school-common-challenges-and-supporting-school-avoidance-tickets-1480844187829?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/secondarycollege-parents-wellbeing-workshops-725989?utm-source=cp&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-campaign=social&utm-medium=discovery&utm-content=creatorshare



